
 

 

Northern Tier Antitrust Policy 
 

On March 5, 2007, the Steering Committee of the Northern Tier Transmission Group 
adopted the following Antitrust Policy.  

Policy 

 The Antitrust Policy of Northern Tier is as set forth below, and shall be 
acknowledged at the beginning of every Northern Tier meeting: 

It is the policy of the Northern Tier Transmission Group to fully comply with 
federal and state antitrust laws.  Participants shall be mindful that an essential 
objective of NTTG is promoting or enhancing competition.  Discussions in the 
following areas in particular can be very problematic and in some cases 
prohibited, and require careful attention for antitrust compliance:  

• your company’s prices for products or services;  

• prices charged by your competitors;  

• allocating markets, customers, or products;  

• limiting production; and  

• excluding dealings with other companies. 

 

 


